
 

Coleman Newsletter Autumn Update 2023 
Message from the Headteacher: 

Dear Families, 

We have had a very busy and successful first half term and it was wonderful to see so many of you in 

school for parents’ evenings, class assemblies and other events. Our next whole school festive 

celebration will be Diwali day on Friday 10th November. A letter will follow shortly with more details. 

We will also be celebrating Children in Need on Friday 17th November and a letter with details will 

also follow. Don’t forget our Winter Fair will be on Friday 1st December from 3.30pm-5.30pm. 

New website 

We are delighted that our new website is now up and running. Control +click here to access it! 

Coleman Primary School - Home. The address is www.colemanprimary.co.uk .Thank you to Miss 

Baker who has worked incredibly hard to populate it with all the information. This new website is 

much easier to navigate and will have all the information you need about the school. You will be able 

to access our Twitter site (you will need your own twitter account to access it) and pay for events 

using ScoPay. The website can also be translated into many different languages.  

Harvest 

Thank you for your incredible generosity in donating food for our Harvest 

celebrations. We had a wonderful display in the foyer, which I hope you 

got to see. The food was taken to Wesley Hall who were delighted with it 

and it has given an added boost to resources available for the vulnerable 

in our community.  

Macmillan coffee morning 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Macmillan coffee morning and 

donated cakes and biscuits. We raised £87 for this worthwhile charity. 

Several people have requested a regular morning event, and we will 

therefore be holding tea, coffee and cake sessions on the last Friday of 

each half term. The next event will be on Friday 15th December from 8.45-

10.00am 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who supported our most recent bookfair. The 

commission raised from sales will go towards stocking our brand-new library, 

which will be finished in November. We are looking forward to having a fantastic 

space for children to enjoy books and develop a love for reading.   

 

The second-hand uniform shop is now available every day. It sells clean, good quality uniform at low 

prices. If you want to buy or donate anything, please come to the office.   We are also offering a swap 

shop, where you can exchange good quality items your child has outgrown, for a larger size. Uniform 

is subject to availability.  

Key dates for this half term: 

10th November Diwali day of celebration 

11th November Remembrance Day  

13-17th November-anti bullying week  

https://www.colemanprimary.co.uk/
http://www.colemanprimary.co.uk/


17th November Children in Need 

 27th Guru Nanak’s birthday day of celebration 

1st December Winter Fair  

8th December Festive jumper day  

LAST DAY OF TERM THURSDAY 21ST DECEMBER 

With best wishes to you all, 

Mrs Wade 

 


